
This is a message from the school district. 

We all know that our Internet service can be slow and frustrating. But, 21st century 
schools and communities require 21st century Internet access that is fast and reliable.

ChaffeeConnect is a project that is mapping what we have, what we need and finding 
solutions for improving our basic Internet access. 

They need your help. Go to ChaffeeConnect.org - again, thatʼs ChaffeeConnect.org. 
Click on “Take the Survey” and follow the instructions. 

You can also go to the school website to find out more.

Please take the survey before September 30 to help us towards creating better Internet 
services for our schools and communities. 

Thank you!

Note to speaker

Feel free to substitute the first sentence for how you would normally introduce a call. 


